
 

 
 
     
  Saturday, October 9 
            Vigil Mass   

  5:00 p.m. +Deceased Members Szymanski Family 
                         Sunday October 10 

         Twenty-Eighth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

8:00 a.m.    +Joan Gawrylowicz  
10:00 a.m.       People of the Parish   
  3:00 p.m.*    +Kevin Golojuch 

  5:00 p.m.      +Christopher Haase 

      Monday, October 11                       

9:00 a.m.       +Arthur C. Eppinger 

      Tuesday, October 12 

7:30 a.m.      +Arthur Joseph Mayer 

      Wednesday, October 13 

6:15 p.m.*      +Edmund Evanowski, Sr. 

   Kristin Orlowski  

                       Thursday, October 14 

7:30 a.m.        +Grazio F. De Monico 

                       Friday, October 15            

7:30 a.m.         +David Osterberg 

      Saturday, October 16 

       Vigil Mass 

 5:00 p.m.    +Hattie &+George Conover 
        Twenty-Ninth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

     Sunday, October 17 

 8:00 a.m.      +David Schickling  

10:00 a.m.      +Fernando Clemente 

3:00 p.m.*      +Concetta O’Cone 

5:00 p.m.    People of the Parish  

 * Extraordinary Form 

         
Pope Francis’ Prayer Intention for October 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Stewardship – Time, Talent & Treasure 
 

Collection for October 3 - $ 5,451.00 

Heat & Air Conditioning $1,205.00 

Mail Donations $ 580.00 

On Line Giving - $ 1,193.63 

Thank you for your support of Corpus Christi Parish  

Please remember Corpus Christi Parish 

in your will and estate planning.    

 
MEMORIAL AND SPECIAL INTENTIONS 

October 16 – October 22  
 

+Sacred Heart+ 
Special Intention 

 
 

Parish Giving is the premier online 
giving and payment system for 

Corpus Christi and church communities throughout the 
nation.   Please note at any time, you may begin ON 

LINE GIVING by logging on to our website: 

ON LINE GIVING Our thanks to the many families that 

have signed up for Online Giving!  If you manage your bills 

online, we’re sure you’ll like the convenience of giving to 

your parish online.  It’s safe and secure, and you decide 

exactly when your gift is made.  You may even view your 

giving history just by logging in Visit our website: 

www.corpuschristisouthriver.org – and get started. 

 

Flocknote – Keep in touch with us via email and text!  All 

the happenings of Corpus Christi on a daily basis, ministry 

news & more. Text the word CHI-RHO  to 84576 Or sign 
u online at Corpuschristichurch2.flocknote.com 
 

 
Corpus Christi establishing a new 

Prayer List for the sick of the parish.  
Kindly call in to add names to the list.  

Please keep in mind to notify the parish 

office when to remove the names.  Thank 

You. Please pray for the sick of our parish:  

Joann Heinlin, Fr. Henry Hemmling, 

Juliet Hobson, Karen Kleinschmidt, Ashley Larson, 

Theresa Marchese, Geraldine Patton, Nancy Perkin,   
Lisa Ponteiri Sam Saloom, Jr., Melissa Telofski,  

Stevie Telofski, Judi Zyskowski. 
  
 

 

 

 

Intention for evangelization – Missionary 
disciples 

 
We pray that every baptized person may be 
engaged in evangelization, available to the 
mission, by being witnesses of a life that has 
the flavour of the Gospel. 

http://www.corpuschristisouthriver.org/


WEEKLY FAITH FORMATION QUESTION 
Grade 1 

Life Question: What are some things you share 

with others? 
Gospel Question – What does Jesus teach us 
about sharing? 

Grades 2-3 
Life Question: What treasures do you share with 
others? 
Gospel Question – What does Jesus teach us 
about sharing? 

Grades 4-6 
Life Question:  What are ways you can serve others 
in your neighborhood or town? 
Gospel Question – Why might rich people have a 
hard time being Jesus’ disciples? 

Grades 7-8 
Life Question:  Where does your money go? 
Gospel Question – Why does the rich man walk 
away from Jesus? 
 

 
Corpus Christi  

Youth Group met  
last Sunday and 

completed their first 

service activity.  

These blankets will 

be donated to the 

South River Food 

Bank. 
Next meeting Sunday 

October 17th 6pm.  All 

youth are     invited ! 

 
Prior to Covid-19, Corpus Christi was 

planning a Pocketbook Bingo and a 

Super 50/50 Raffle.  Due to Covid, 

this was cancelled.  While we cannot do the bingo at 

this time, we will be continuing with the sales for the 

50-50 which will be drawn on November 30, 2021.  

Tickets are now on sale for $10.00.  You may purchase 

tickets at the parish office during regular office hours 

or after weekend Masses.   

 
Catechism 

With Rev. Fr. John A. Perricone, Ph.D. 
Fall Session 2021 

October 11-25 
November 8-22 

December 6-20 
  Classes held from 7:00 pm to 9:00 pm 

at Corpus Christi Church Hall. 
 

 

Corpus Christi Church Coffee, Cake & Conversation 

An evening of inspiration, communication and celebration   

You’re Invited! – Wednesday, October 13, 7:30 p.m. 

Corpus Christi Church Hall.  Please join us for an evening 
of great conversation with other women who share your 

faith.  The discussions will be informal, friendly, and 

uplifting.  Topics will range from raising a family to career, 
stress, marriage, joys, sorrows, and more.  RSVPS 

requested however walk-ins welcome call/text 732-801-

3569 to rsvp or with questions.  ALL ARE WELCOME. 

 
Raffle Tickets for New Jersey Right to Life will be sold 
at the Parish Office during regular hours for those who did 
not have the opportunity to purchase over the weekend.  
Proceeds will benefit New Jersey Right to Life, the state’s 
oldest and largest pro-life organization, dedicated to 
protecting human life from conception to natural death. 
The prizes this year are First Prize – 2022 Volvo XC40 
AWD SUV valued at $41,340.00. 
2nd Prize - $1,000 ShopRite Gift Card 

3rd Prize - $750 Shop RIte Gift Card 
4th Prize - $500 Shop RIte Gift Card 
Please show your support for LIFE by buying a raffle ticket!  
The cost is $10.00 per ticket.  You can purchase tickets 
from a distance. middlesexNJRTL@gmail.com. 

 
October 10, 2021 

Twenty-Eighth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

“It is easier for a camel to pass through the eye of a needle 

than for one who is rich to enter the kingdom of God.” 

(Mark10:25) 
Jesus uses tough language that we may not want to hear.  

But, we are all called to be generous with all of our gifts.  
Not just the ones we pick and choose, but all our gifts, and 

especially the one that means the most to us!  That includes 

our time in prayer to God, our talent in participating in 
parish ministries and our treasure supporting our local 

parish and other charities. 

 
St. Thomas Aquinas High School 

One Tingley Lane, Edison, NJ 08820 

FALL OPEN HOUSE 

SUNDAY, OCTOBER 17, 2021 - 12:00-3:00 P.M. 

Meet our faculty, tour our facility, hear about our 

technology  
Learn about our sports, clubs and organizations 
Student guides 

All are Welcome! 

7
th

 Graders Are Encouraged To Get An Early Start! 

Call St. Thomas Aquinas for further info or directions 

(732) 549-1108 X20 

Or visit us on the Web at stahs.net 

St. Thomas Aquinas High School in Edison 

Is looking for Bus Drivers.  If you are interested. 
Please call (732)549-1108  X641.  

 
 

 



St. Bernadette Church, Parlin, NJ 

Social Concerns Ministry Fall Clothing Drive 

St. Bernadette’s Church, Social Concerns Ministry will 

conduct our fall clothing drive on Saturday, October 23, 

2021.  Please help us fund our programs by donating 
clothing, small appliances, household items, toys, reading 

books, small furniture, linens, blankets, curtains, drapes, 

bedspreads, pillows, handbags, shoes (do not need to be 

packaged separately).  No large appliances or furniture 
will be accepted.  We will have a truck available in the 

parking lot (20 Villanova Road, Parlin) on Saturday, 

October 23, 2021 from 9am until 1pm.  Tax receipts will 

be available.   
 

Immaculate Conception School in Spotswood is in need 

of substitute teachers.  If you are interested in this 

position, plese call 732- 251-3090 or email 

kocnnor@icsspotswood.com 
 

 

Lucky Money Calendar 

Tuesday October 5, 2021 

Congratulations to Evita Apaza    

who won $500.00 for the October 

5th drawing. There are still 3 more 

drawings left for this year.   
Good Luck to all who have entries in the drum! 

 
2021 Bishop Appeal  

To date the Development Office has received pledges 

totaling $26,634.50.  This represents 80.7% of our goal.   
We are $6,365.50 short of our goal of $33,000.00.  Thank 

you to all who donated to this year’s Bishop Appeal. 
 

Help is Needed! 
We are still in need of Faith Formation Teachers/Aides, 

Hall Monitors.  If you would be interested in assisting 

please call the parish office and leave your name and 

number. 

 
Retreat for Men 

“Behold, I stand at the door and knock.”  Rev.3:21 
The Redeemer as Patient Lover of Sinners 

Ref. Fr. John A. Perricone 
Retreat Master 

November 12,13,14, 2021 
Seminary of the Immaculate Conception 

Retreat House 
440 West Neck Road, Huntington, NY 11743 

www.icseminary.edu/hospitality 
All Private Rooms w/personal bed and bathroom $225 

Single Room - $250.00 
Day trippers (no overnight) $125.00 

For more information contact: 
Dan Marengo at (718) 829-8056 or 

danmarengo@aol.com 
Sponsored by 

Angeus Dei Knights of Columbus Council #12361 

Society of St. Vincent de Paul 
Vehicle Donation Program 

NEW Toll Free Number 
(800) 322-8284 

The Society of St. Vincent de Paul is looking for 
vehicles for its Vehicle Donation Program.  Donate a 

running or non-running vehicle to help the less 
fortunate.  Donations are tax deductible.   

Towing is free.   Call the toll free number or email carez.org 

 
Mother Seton Regional HS 

One Valley Rd., Clark, NJ 07066 
OPEN HOUSE 

Sunday October 24, 2021 
Girls in grades 5-8 

1:00-3:00 pm by appointment only 
Website: motherston.org to register 
Admissions: 732 382-1952 Ext. 127 

“The Future is Hers” 

 
Champions for Catholic Charities  

Virtual Gala & 50/50  
The COVID-19 pandemic has increased the number 
of people seeking assistance and no one is ever 
turned away.  The ministry of Catholic Charities has 
remained uninterrupted throughout these 
unprecedented times providing basic necessities of 
food, clothing and housing for those hit hardest by the 
economic downturn. In addition, curbside visits and 
telehealth services are now available for those in 
need of counseling or struggling with addictions.  
Programs for youth, affordable child care, maternity 
and immigration services continue to serve 
thousands of men, women and children each day. 
By entering our Champion 50/50 Raffle, you are 
helping our neighbors in need and you just may win 
one of the two grand prizes.  The prize for our last 
year’s raffle was $30,614 each for two lucky winners.  
With your participation, we are hoping for even 
greater success this year.  Tickets are $100  each and 
can be purchased by downloading a raffle form at 
www.diometuchen.org/champions and mailing it in 
with your payment. Thank you and good luck! 

 
Monday, October 11, 2021 

Columbus Day 

 

Mass will be celebrated at 

9:00 am on Columbus Day. 

 

The parish office will be 

closed for the holiday. 

 

http://www.icseminary.edu/hospitality
mailto:danmarengo@aol.com
http://www.diometuchen.org/champions

